
 

ASN International School 

Dear Parent, 

Thank you so much for your  benign presence in making our first 

initiative the  óPolar Fiestaô which was held on  Saturday, 22 

Decemberô18 a grand success. 

This motivation has really boosted our young studentôs morale and 

are highly charged up to organise many more such events that are for 

a good cause. Your appreciation , cooperation and positivity is a great 

source of encouragement to our students and staff of the ASN family. 

Looking forward as always for your support. 



 

    


